
‭NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR BUDGET‬
‭AMENDMENT #2‬

‭The City Council of the City of Quasqueton, Iowa withdrawals from holding a public hearing‬
‭for budget amendment #2. A public hearing will not be held on June 9th, 2025, at City Hall,‬
‭Quasqueton, Iowa at 6:03 pm, at which time and place a public hearing was to be held and action‬
‭will be taken upon a proposed Budget Amendment #2.‬
‭This notice is given by order of the City Council of Quasqueton, Iowa.‬
‭Sara Raue, City Clerk‬


